
 Operations Memorandum 
 
 

To: CVG Airlines and Applicable Agencies 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 
 

Subject:  FOD Control at Terminal 2 Triturator Site 
 

Date: March 31, 2015 

 
KCAB, its partner airlines and ramp support agencies are responsible for strict compliance to FOD 

control. As such, all trash removal, containment, and placement within approved dumpsters must be 

followed. An unapproved waste container has been removed from the Terminal 2 triturator site due 

to the FOD hazards it presents. All airline and ramp support agencies are reminded to dispose of 

trash items at appropriate dumpster locations prior to servicing lavatory units. Dumping of trash 

other than lavatory waste in and/or around the Triturator is strictly prohibited. 

 

Thank you for addressing this aviation concern. 
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